From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 18:11

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Adult gaming centre corner of Kilburn High Rd and Glengall Rd

Hello,

| am writing this email to strongly object to the gambling licence for the adult gaming centre
on the corner of Kilburn High Road and Glengall Road.

My name is £ | am ] years old and have lived in Brent my whole life. Growing
up here, there have previously been betting shops on the corner of Kilburn High Road and
Glengall Road which attract street drinkers and antisocial behaviour. This has made it feel
unsafe in the past and | would hate to feel that way again! | walk past this corner almost
everyday and do not want to be made to feel at risk and uncomfortable in my own
neighbourhood.

Furthermore, there are already multiple casino / betting shops on Kilburn High Rd that | don't
understand why another one would be needed. Not only is it completely unnecessary, but
adult gaming centres take advantage of vulnerable people and is a horrible industry to be
encouraging.

| really hope you can understand and res;pect what a nightmare it would be for myself and
the neighbouring residents if you allow this Iicenqe to be granted. )

Many thanks.

Best wishes,



